Freedom of Information Act 2000 – spectating at poolside policy
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
I require a copy of the policy that is used at Aylestone Leisure Centre and governs spectating by parents at the poolside (as opposed to through glass windows or in the high seated area). 
Answer: 
There is not a specific policy that governs the spectating by parents on poolside at Aylestone Leisure Centre.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

The leisure centre does operate the swimming pool in line with its Pool Normal Operating Procedure (NOP) that covers items relating to swimming pool Health & Safety. 
The Pool NOP at Alyestone Leisure Centre includes guidance around spectating on poolside, “Seated spectator areas are provided on the balcony, and in the central aisles on poolside (this area is strictly for those supervising disabled person/s)”. 
Leisure centre staff working on poolside will communicate this to customers as and when required.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


